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Dear Patient/Parent, 

There has been much publicity in the press and television about the 

HTLV III virus and AIDS. Dr. Forbes Director of the Glasgow. Haemophilia 

Centre, and I are holding a meeting to discuss with patients some 
of the anxieties and issues that have been raised. You, along with a 
member of your family are cordially invited to this meeting which will 
be held in the Large Surgical Lecture Theatre, Royal Infirmary, Edinburgh 
on Wednesday, 19th December at 7.30 p.m. 

Dr. Forbes and I; will ''eaCh'speak fora few minutes on AIDS, Haemophilia 
and Blood Transfusion: We shall them open the meeting to questions 
and general discussion. If you do not wish, or are unable to attend 
the meeting, but'would like to talk to me, or another member of the 
Haemophilia team, we should be delighted to see you by appointment with 
my secretary. 

With best wishes, 
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